
 An exciting opportunity exists to come and join a new, 

fresh and dynamic AFL team in the Bunbury region where 

the focus is purely on player skill development, decision 

making and strategic play. 

The Bushrangers are seeking players in the Year 10 and 

Year 11/12 age groups to enter the SWJFL competition in 

season 2018. 

The Bushrangers concept was created to provide a 

pathway for high school aged children with the aim of 

firstly creating an environment where players can grow 

with skills on and off the field and secondly create an 

environment that will encourage kids to stay in the 

program and the football pathway. 

The Bushrangers program will be overseen and developed 

by Head of Coaching Garry Dyer, who is currently coaching 

the Peel Thunder Colts South West Squad as well as 

coaching in the State Country Colts program. Garry brings 

a vast wealth of coaching experience and knowledge to the 

Bushrangers Program, coaching at Senior WAFL level, SWFL 

senior level and Development coaching in the Peel 

Thunder youth programs. 

The Bushrangers welcomes all past and present players of 

all abilities in these age groups to join us in this new and 

exciting program. “You can’t choose your potential, but 

you can choose to fulfill it” 

Registrations are open now and can be completed online  

A link is on the Bushrangers Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/BushrangersFC/ 

COME JOIN THE KELLY GANG 

WANTED 
BUSHRANGERS 

THE “KELLY GANG” 

For all enquiries contact 

Garry Dyer 0428971924 

Darren Olsen 0402149839 

Michael Martinson 0450749625 
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